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ANNOUNCEMENT

The board of directors of Hidili Industry International Development Limited (the “Company”)
announces that the Company has received notice from regulatory authorities, all of the five integrated
coal mines of the Company located in Panzhihua City are required to suspend production for
maintenance and rectification and to resume production in mid-February. The Company expects that
the rectification will affect the raw coal production of the Group in Panzhihua region for one and a
half months.
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